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WASHINGTON - The following is a statement from Julie Chavez Rodriguez, campaign manager
for Biden-Harris 2024:

 "Latinas  are one of the fastest growing groups in our country, excelling in  every industry. But
Latinas continue to face a significant wage gap. In  2023, this is a clear reminder of the
economic obstacles these  trabajadoras continue to face. Today on Latina Equal Pay Day, we
must  reiterate our commitment to make sure that Latinas receive fair and  equal pay for their
hard work and invaluable contributions to our  country. President Biden and Vice President
Harris will continue to  fight for equal pay for Latinas and all women."
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